Friday 24th March 2023 Gentleshaw Grapevine



I'm always proud of how polite, well-mannered and welcoming our children are when we have visitors come into school. On Wednesday we had two headteachers from FGT academies visit our school and they could not have been more complimentary about our wonderful pupils.

Yesterday afternoon Oak Class performed a wonderful class assembly all about different animals. It

was amazing to see the confidence of our year 1 children and I know that the audience thoroughly enjoyed the performance.

Next week is the last of the spring term. We will be marking the end of term with our annual Easter/Spring 'Hat Walk' and children are invited to MOVIE & MUNCH create a hat to model to the school.

Closure Reminder

School

School is closed on Thursday 4th May due to polling day

Have a lovely weekend.

Miss Saunders

Follow us on twitter for all the latest news, events & more! @ gentleshawps

27th March until 5.15pm. Dates for your Diary

Reminder that the

FROGS Movie &

Munch is on Monday





On Friday 31st March, we will be holding our Easter/Spring Hat parade!

This is always a wonderful event and we look forward to seeing what our children create! Please bring your hats into school on the morning of Friday 31st March.

POLITE REMINDER

Please ensure all overdue tuck. dinner and after school club fees. are settled via your schoolmoney account by Friday 31st March. Thank you.

